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March 26, 1998 

The Very Reverend Father Simeon Odabashian 
Pastor 
St. Gregory ofNarek Armenian Church 
678 Richmond Road 
Richmond Heights, OH 44143-2901 

Dear Father Simeon: 

We have reviewed your 1997 Annual Report and the accompanying documents. 
We find the following deficiencies in your report and ask that you correct them 
and return the corrected information to our office. 

1. Your Auditing Committee should be comprised ofthree persons not two 
as is the case.· In view of the fact that Article 14F has not been adhered 
to, we cannot accept the present election results. An additional person 
must be elected in order that the rotation system is satisfied. 

2. With the resignation of one of the elected Parish Council members as 
you have indicated, his position can be filled with the alternate upon an 
official letter of request. Please issue such a letter in order to have this 
vacancy filled. 

Until an additional person is elected for your Auditing Committee we cannot 
approve the following new council members: 

Papken Maksoudian 
Dickran Aurslanian 
Deborah Venditti 

After satisfying Bylaw 14F we will be able to approve your new Council. 

With prayers, 

{\~~.~.~~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 


